
 
 
    

                                                                                     

 
 

  
 

 
 
 

 
AADP Celebrates its 1st Annual Friends and Family Summer Bash 

Archway Special Needs Day Program Marks One Year Anniversary 
 

Follow Archway Programs’ Facebook Page 
 
SEWELL, NEW JERSEY (July 25, 2024) – After rainy skies caused a one-day delay, staff members and 
participants from the Archway Advanced Abilities Day Program opened their doors to the community. On 
July 25th, a sunny Thursday afternoon, AADP celebrated its first anniversary with friends and family, music, 
and great food!   
  
The AADP staff served baked macaroni and cheese, chilled salads, baked beans, and other tasty side dishes 
alongside grilled hot dogs and hamburgers. Everyone gathered around the picnic tables to enjoy music and 
delicious food; for a sweet ending, they enjoyed fresh fruit, cupcakes, and soft pretzels.  
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Enthusiastic potential participants, accompanied by their families and guardians, eagerly explored the 
grounds and took building tours. They were excited to learn about the program's diverse services, including 
day trips, work-study, volunteer work, and more. Many guests expressed their desire to join the program 
shortly; staff were on hand to guide them through the enrollment process.   
 
Shawn Gibson, Archway's Executive Vice President/COO, attended the festivities and greeted the staff, 
families, and participants, expressing pride and gratitude for the success of Archway’s latest service 
program.    
 
If you or a loved one is interested in the Archway Programs Advanced Abilities Day Program, please contact 
Ora Reed at (856) 582-3900 ext. 234 for more information. We look forward to welcoming you to the 
Archway Family.  
 
Read more about this exciting celebration by visiting the Archway Programs website. View the event photo 
gallery on the Archway Programs Facebook page.  
 

For more information on Archway Programs, visit www.archwayprograms.org.  

 
 
Media Contact: 
Kelly Ann Jones 
856.767.5757 ext. 242 
Kelly.Jones@archwayprograms.org 
 

### 
 
About Archway Programs 
Since 1965, Archway Programs has been meeting the individualized needs of thousands of families throughout the state of New 
Jersey. Archway Programs is a diverse, non-profit, human services organization which includes approved private schools for 
students with disabilities in addition to several model programs providing unmatched services. Built on a solid foundation of core 
values, providing safety, possessing compassion and promoting individuality, Archway Programs strives to improve the life of 
every individual served. Our goal is to ensure that each individual’s needs are met and customized services are provided and 
partnered with passionate, committed and talented professionals in a safe environment. Over 440 individuals are currently 
employed by Archway Programs and this dedicated and talented staff provides services to over 1,800 children and adults 
requiring individualized care. Please visit www.archwayprograms.org for more information.    
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